Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting Minutes

March 12, 2012

Present:
Blaine, Brand, Byrnes, Cerny, Chesterfield, Eisner, Kessinger, 


Kline

Under Discussion:

1. The car can be washed at MR B’s Car Wash in Crystal River 


    once a week.

2. Updated squad lists are available.

3. There is no speaker for today’s meeting.

4. The new CPR method is available on our Web Site.

5. New watering restrictions will be on our Web Site.

6. Sheriff Dawsy will swear in the new officers at the April meeting.

7. The question of shorts is still up in the air. A pair of dark green shorts was ordered from Citrus Sports Authority. Dickies sells shorts for men and women. Each pair costs $19.99 in Men’s 30-44. Women’s size 4-24 are also $19.99. Larger Women’s sizes are $21.99 each. Shipping is free on orders over $50.

8. New members are Okimoto, the Ekkels, and Erdman. Ten other applications are in limbo.

9. Eight new shirts have been ordered.

10. L. Tippett suggested that we print the Operations Manual.

11. Pres. Byrnes suggested that we take a quick look at the By-Laws and see if anything needs to be changed.

12. The car will be serviced on March 19 and 20. Pres. Byrnes will take the vehicle to the garage. The last Saturday driver has to bring the car to Pres. Byrnes.

13. The car has another ding and scratch high on the back door (passenger side).

14. VIMS is the electronic system that replaces the Captain’s  paperwork. The price of fuel and number of gallons are no longer reported as that information can be retrieved from the gas card.

Meeting adjourned at 2:50.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner, Secretary

